
Northwest Outfall Sewer 
Siphon Rehabilitation

Please Pardon Our Mess

X

Sewer siphon inlet structure 
   under rehabilitation
Temporary Bypass Bridge
Golf Cart Path detour
The Loop detour
Work Truck route
Closed – Work area
Closed Tee Boxes
Future renovated/new Tee Box

Beginning in mid-March 2023

• The inlet and outlet siphon structures, 
located near the 18th Hole are being 
replaced

• The new siphon structure will 
reduce the amount of turbulence 
within the system, thereby 
reducing/eliminating the sewer 
odors currently experienced near 
this area
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• The wastewater currently flowing through 
the pipes and structures being worked on 
will need to be bypassed – temporarily 
pumped around the pipes and structures 
being rehabilitated

• Hunter Contracting will install the 
temporary, above ground, sewer bypass 
across portions of the Silverbell Golf 
Course. The bypass will remain in place 
through the completion of the project
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• To safely complete this project, it will require 
closing a few Tee Boxes and detouring the 
cart path at Holes 17 and 18

3

3

3

• When rehabilitation of the outfall siphon structure is complete, Hunter 
Contracting will work with personnel at Silverbell Golf Course to restore 
one of the 17th Hole Tee Boxes to its pre-construction condition along 
with replacing another Tee Box that has settled or sunken over time
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• Some existing sewer lines will also be 

repaired or replaced

• The contractor will have an employee 
on site 24-hours per day, seven days 
per week to monitor the bypass system 
the entire time it is in operation

• Work is expected to be completed by 
the end of August 2023

PARKS & RECREATION

More Info

 520-622-2527

 sewerimprovements.com

Fenced Construction Areas are 
Off-Limits – DO NOT ENTER
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